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Dear Foothill Parents:  
  
Welcome class of 2029 to Foothill High School.   Our Freshman Orientation will be Thursday, August 7, 2025.  
We are looking forward to an exciting and fun day for our new students and their parents.  
 
The day’s agenda will go as follows: 

● Students will begin in the Large gym to participate in FUN upbeat activities put on by our Link Crew 
students that help freshmen get to know each other and our campus!!   

○ 3:00 pm - welcome in the large gym 
○ 6:00 pm - BBQ put on by FHS administration 
○ 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm Freshman dance put on by Link Crew leaders 
○ 8:30 pm - Parents pick up students 

 
● Parents: please report to the small gym for information from administrators and counselors.   

○ Reviewing school policies, supports, and procedures. 
○ How to log into Aeries (an on-line program used for tracking grades and attendance). 
○ How to purchase on the ASB Webstore; i.e. ASB stickers, PE clothes, dance tickets, etc.. 
○ Yearbooks www.jostens.com    
○ The parent orientation will take approximately one hour and then parents are released to 

leave and return to pick up your student at the conclusion of the freshman dance at 8:30pm 
 
A few extra notes: 

● Tentative schedules will be released Friday, August 8th on Aeries after 4:00pm. To view tentative 
schedules, parents must first sign-in to their Aeries account and check acknowledgements.  

● All students must pick up their final schedule on the first day of school in the Student Union.  
● All required paperwork will be acknowledged electronically the first time parents sign into their Aeries 

parent portal.  
● Student ID and yearbook photos WILL NOT be taken during orientation, but please encourage your 

child to dress in school appropriate clothing.  
● Pictures: Pictures for student IDs and yearbooks will be taken on August 22, 2025.   
● To stay up-to-date and to get reminders on FHS events, please follow the school on social media: 

o Facebook: Foothill High School (@FHSCougs) 
o Instagram: @cougsfhs9733 

 
Administration will be available throughout the day to answer any questions.  We are looking forward to 
meeting you!  Go Cougars! 
 
Thank you,  
 
Foothill Administration  

http://www.jostens.com/

